Ground disturbing activities include:
1. Curb ramps in Forestville & Maplewood.  
0. Locations in Forestville are being replaced in-kind.  
0. Locations in Maplewood are new installations.
1. Storm sewer repairs in Forestville & Maplewood.  
1. Most are being replaced in-kind.  
1. One pipe at the north end of the Forestville system is being relocated to get it within our RW, and it will be now be under the curb, which is also where the sanitary is also located.  Depending on the depths, there should be sufficient separation as the storm sewer is pretty shallow there.
1. Culvert replacements at various locations throughout the project.  All being replaced in-kind.
1. Culvert extension at north of project as noted on the plans. 
1. New beam guard installation just north of Brans Road.  Some fill will be going over utility locations, but no excavation other than topsoil stripping if necessary.
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